
Kenya Evangelical Mission
Update 12-5-16
From Lois Osborne

Hi Folks-  Lois wrote and asked that I would send a note to everyone to please pray for Fitz as 
he is directing the annual Youth Camp Meeting all this week and would like us to pay also that 
there would be many souls saved in this group of over 100 youth, that they would grow closer to 
the Lord, and some might even be called into special service. The youth will be staying at the 
college for the week so there are logistics to work out also with that many on campus.

You should expect a Christmas newsletter within the next two weeks. I have all the materials 
except a picture that is being sent. Once I have that I will get to work on it.

Thanks for your prayers. Lois wants you to know that she is with her brother and the rest of the 
family in California and is getting some much needed rest and relaxation.

Blessings to all- Sue


